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Because the LRB drafting style follows Webster’s Third New International Dictionary,
on page 1, line 4, I did not add a hyphen to “cochairman”.

If I can be of further assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Atty. Peter J. Dykman
General Counsel
Phone:  (608) 266–7098
E–mail:  peter.dykman@legis.state.wi.us


